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RE; ITF Circular letter on ANTI-DOPING 

 

 

 

Dear NGB Representatives,   
 

 

Since October 2019, the ITF HQs has been continuously circulating the information to all NGBs 

on the Anti-Doping Code compliance requirements and the vital importance of the WADA e-

learning programs for athletes and coaches (ALPHA and CoachTrue).  

All is an honest attempt to prevent any unintended violations of the athletes in good faith.  

It is important to make sure that all the unprecedented and hard works of ITF at the international 

level are vigorously requiring the deep attentions and collaborations from the ITF members 

under each/every NGB.  

Therefore, ITF NGBs are kindly requested to deliver all the Anti-Doping -related circular letters 

from the ITF Anti-Doping Committee or ITF HQs to all NGB members immediately so that 

every member could get the precise understandings on this particular matter for its full 

implementation for the fair and clean competitions, and report of this delivery results to the ITF 

Anti-Doping Committee and ITF HQs within 3 days. 

If any question and problem in the course of the Anti-Doping Code compliance act, do not 

hesitate to report to the ITF Anti-Doping Committee(xleius@yahoo.com) and ITF HQs.  

Thanks for your cooperation. 

                                                                                                                    

Kind regards, 

 

ITF HQs 
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